
Oreo and the lockdown 
 
Oreo wants you to know that he is missing you all very much. He is looking forward to the day he can 
return to school and enjoy playing with you all again.  
 
Whilst at home Oreo has been enjoying going for a walk each day, running across fields, chasing 
after birds and talking (barking) to other dogs he meets along the way.  
 
Oreo is very much in need of a hair cut but unfortunately, the poodle parlours are all closed. He is 
beginning to look a little scruffy!  
 
It is Oreo’s birthday on Thursday 23rd April (St George’s Day) and he is going to be 2yrs old. We will 
make sure he enjoys his special day with birthday gifts and a special meal. 
 
Oreo sends you lots of love and hopes that you are all staying well and safe at home!  
 
 

 
 


